
 

Recording CE Units as a Preceptor in New Brunswick 

 

 

Please Note: as per the policy of the New Brunswick College of Pharmacists (NBCP) CE units are 

not able to be awarded automatically per week of teaching as a preceptor, but rather through self-

documentation of NEW learning encountered during the natural course of teaching as a preceptor.  

 

Here is the link to the NBCP memo: 

 

https://nbcp.in1touch.org/document/4189/Renewal%20FAQ%20ENFR%202018.pdf 

 

Here is the link to the document Guidelines for Self-Assignment of Continuing Education 

Credits: 

 

https://nbcp.in1touch.org/document/1707/Self%20Assignment%20of%20CE%202006%20from

%20web%20EN.pdf 

 

Preceptors should use the official FORM M provided by the New Brunswick College of 

Pharmacists to record CEUs related to NEW learning while in the role of a preceptor. 

 

Here is the link to the official FORM M Continuing Professional Development Learning 

Project – Record Sheet: 

 

https://nbcp.in1touch.org/document/1690/Form%20M%20May2015.pdf 

 

Preceptors may need to use multiple copies of FORM M.
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